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Tuesday, June 20, 2023 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

DPNR-ST. THOMAS CLOSES EARLY 
 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural 

Resources announces that offices on St. Thomas, at the VIYA Building in Tutu 

Park Mall, will be closed today, Tuesday, June 20th due to a malfunctioning air 

conditioning unit. 

 

The Commissioner apologizes for the inconvenience and thanks the 

community for their understanding.  Normal office hours are anticipated to  

resume tomorrow, Wednesday, June 21st at 8 a.m.  
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